
December 2022 Newsletter 
 

Rights Respecting Schools Award 

Congratulations to all the pupils and staff on our achievement of the 

RRSA Silver Award! A special thanks to Miss Vickers and the RRSA 

working party who pulled together all the evidence and an 

extra special thanks to the children who spoke on the day - 

the assessors were very impressed with their confidence 

and knowledge of Children’s Rights.  

 

School Lunches 

School lunches continue to be ordered through the ParentPay website. We 

are having some issues where some younger children are bringing a packed 

lunch then changing their mind and asking for a school lunch. This can 

cause issues with the amount of food ordered by catering staff. If you 

think your child may like a school lunch then please order one.  

 

Cold Weather 

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the winter weather 

as we will try and get them outside when possible. We have a good stock 

of pre-loved jackets and new gloves/scarves/hats thanks to a donation by 

a local organisation. If you need anything then contact Miss Bennett at 

gw18bennettkatrina@glow.ea.glasgow.sch.uk or phone the school.  

 

ARC Christmas Fayre 

Thanks to all who donated tombola gifts and came along to support us at 

the ARC Christmas Fayre – we raised £372! 
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Parent Council 

The parent council are always looking for new members and are hoping to 

organise a meeting in the new year. Please contact 

kellyforbes80@gmail.com if you are interested in joining.  

 

Important Dates 

End of Term Events for Pupils:- 

Christmas Lunch – Thursday 15th December (see separate menu). Lunch 

should be ordered on ParentPay account. Otherwise they will be ordered 

by your child’s class teacher.  

Christmas Parties – Monday 19th December – P1-3 

      Tuesday 20th December – P4-7 

Christmas Sing-a-long and House Christmas Movie – Wednesday 21st 

December 

Pantomime – Thursday 22nd December 

Children will be provided with snacks and drinks for these events.  

Schools close on Thursday 22nd December at 2:30pm and return at 9am on 

Wednesday 4th January.  

Community Event:- 

Christmas Eve Food Event – The school will be open from 6:30pm on 24th 

December. There will be a large selection of surplus food from local 

supermarkets which will be free to collect. E.g. fresh turkeys, vegetables, 

bakery items and much more. This event is open to all the local community 

and food is available on a first-come, first-served basis. Please bring a 

carrier bag with you. 

 

We appreciate your continued support and if you have any questions or concerns 

then please email me at headteacher@chirnsyde-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

Jackie MacIver, Headteacher 

mailto:kellyforbes80@gmail.com
mailto:headteacher@chirnsyde-pri.glasgow.sch.uk

